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Purpose of Policy:  To ensure a safe removal of curb without damaging the integrity of the 
street and gutter. 
 
Process: 

a) Applications to remove curbs are to be submitted in writing to the Town Office prior to 
commencement of the work. 

b) The Town Superintendent is to be notified and will complete a site inspection prior to the 
removal commencing.  Council wants to ensure that the gutter is not damaged when the 
curb is removed. 

c) The curb must be cut out using proper equipment, so as to save the gutter from damage. 
 
 


